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March 7, 2022 
 
Diane Agnew 
Albuquerque Bernalillo Co. Water Utility Authority 
PO Box 568 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 

 
RE: Approval of the Final Well Design for Data Gap Monitoring Well Installation (SAP 21-F2298-STB) 

Dear Diane Agnew: 

The Final Well Design for the referenced project that was created by Intera was received on March 4th, 
2022. The document has been reviewed and the New Mexico Environment Department Construction 
Programs Bureau (NMED-CPB) hereby recommends approval and the project may move forward.  

Please note that review of the Final Well Design for is only for bid ability, constructability, and 
completeness; the feasibility or cost effectiveness of the project have not been evaluated.  Review of 
these plans does not relieve the owner or engineer of legal responsibilities for overall integrity of the 
project, adequacy of the design or compliance with all applicable regulations.  The NMED is not 
responsible for increased costs resulting from defects in the plans, design drawings, specifications, or 
other contract documents. This letter is valid for one year from the date of issue.  Continued 
compliance with State and Federal regulations will require that the facility be properly constructed, 
operated and maintained. 

 

Should you have any question or comments, contact Eric Gartner at 505-670-3643 or e-mail at 
eric.gartner@state.nm.us 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eric Gartner 
Project Manager 
 
 
cc: Marta Ortiz (ABCWUA)  

  

MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM  JAMES C. KENNEY 
GOVERNOR                  CABINET SECRETARY 
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